
-----Original Message----- 
From: noreply@kawarthalakes.ca <noreply@kawarthalakes.ca> On Behalf Of  

 
Sent: Saturday, August 21, 2021 1:34 PM 
To: Clerks <clerks@kawarthalakes.ca> 
Subject: Lowering the speed on Pigeon lake rd. 
 
The SPEED posted in Fine right now. Ron Ashmore needs to stick his nose elsewhere. 
He has caused much frustration for having the speed lowered on King's Wharf rd. West 
of Sturgeon heights rd. by saying a little girl was killed and Mennonites travel on it. It's a 
shame someone was killed. It happens in ALL roads no matter the speed. As for 
Mennonites, is Ashmore going to ask the all of Pigeon lake rd. be slowed down because 
of them as was stated when he asked for King's Wharf rd. to be slowed down. All it 
takes is for people to drive smarter not slower. 
 
------------------------------------- 
Origin: https://www.kawarthalakes.ca/en/municipal-services/reports-studies-and-
plans.aspx 
------------------------------------- 
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